Dear Township Resident:

Jackson Township is pleased to announce its partnership with the Solid Waste Authority of Central
Ohio to improve recycling in our community. SWACO has developed a recycling education campaign
that will assist residents in determining what to put in the trash and what to put in the recycling cart.

Recycling is easier than you think, and Jackson Township is making recycling right as simple as possible.
Taking a few easy steps can make a huge difference to the environment.

Recycling keeps valuable materials out of our landfill and protects our environment, and it is as easy as
separating a few items like junk mail, cardboard boxes and plastic bottles from your trash.

Recycle Right
You can make a difference by recycling only accepted items like:
- Paper and Cardboard
- Plastic Bottles and Jugs
- Glass Bottles and Jars
- Metal Cans
- Cartons (milk, juice, broth)

Everything else should be reused, donated, composted or disposed of safely.

Jackson Township and SWACO want to make recycling as easy as possible so that is why all residents
will receive during the first quarter of 2018 information and educational magnets showing them what
can and cannot be recycled.

Taking a few minutes each week to reuse and recycle the right materials will help protect our air,
waterways and natural resources. For more information on recycling, yard waste and solid waste
collection, go to www.swaco.org/RecycleRight.



http://www.swaco.org/RecycleRight

